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DATE:  September 14, 2022 
 
TO:  Board of Directors 
  Kensington Fire Protection District 
 
RE:   Agenda Item 5e 

Ad-Hoc Committee for KFPD General Manager’s Contract Negotiation 
 
SUBMITTED BY:  Bill Hansell, General Manager 
 

 
Recommended Action 
 
Form an ad-hoc committee to negotiate the KFPD GM’s Contract. 
 
Background 
 
The KFPD’s At-Will Employment Agreement with the General Manager was entered into on 
November 11, 2020 with a two-year term ending on November 11, 2022. The executed 
agreement is attached to this report. After a performance review on November 10, 2021, the 
compensation listed in Section 4.1 was amended with a 3.9% CPI and 5% Merit increase to 
$108/hr, based on an estimated 24 hrs/wk. 
 
In order to negotiate a renewal of the contract, it is recommended that the board should form an 
ad-hoc committee so that terms can be proposed to the full board and approved prior to the end 
of the existing agreement. 
 
Fiscal Impact 
 
To be determined. 


























